
 

 Submission 
No 452 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Name Suppressed 

Date received: 6/11/2013 

 
 
 



I wish to advise that my family and myself does not support this shameful dog killing industry of 
greyhound racing.    These beautiful creatures and I know that they are because I have one as a 
family pet.   He was locked in a cage for the first two years of his life.   He now sleeps beside my the 
cat.      
 
I know that these dogs are killed in huge numbers and that they are often injured, die and are drugged 
and worse sent to Asian countries where there are no animal welfare laws.   It is despicable that live 
baiting is used in there training.   
 
How can something so barbaric exist in our so called civilised society.   My seven and three year old 
are growing up knowing how wrong and cruel it is.   If they can see it and feel despair for what is 
happening, how is it possible that this can go on?    
 
Please please end this cruelty and uncivilised sport. 
 


